
OPEN DOOR FAMILY MEDICAL CENTERS ANNOUNCES  
EXPANDED SERVICES IN SLEEPY HOLLOW 

 

To meet the increased need for quality, affordable health care in Sleepy Hollow, Open Door Family 
Medical Centers announced that Dr. Mary Rose Puthiyamadam has moved her practice from Open 
Door’s Ossining site to their newly expanded Sleepy Hollow Center. 
 
Dr. Puthiyamadam, who has been with Open Door since 2003, is a board certified physician in 
Internal Medicine and Pediatrics. She completed her Bachelor’s Degree at the State University of 
New York at Buffalo, where she continued on for medical school.  She completed her residency in 
Medicine and Pediatrics at The Pennsylvania State University College of Medicine at The Milton S. 
Hershey Medical Center in Hershey, Pennsylvania. She is fluent in Malayalam, English and Spanish. 
 
The Sleepy Hollow office has also recently expanded their hours to make it possible for more 
patients to see their providers after work.  The new hours are: 
 

o Monday: 8:30am-7:00pm 
o Tuesday: 8:30am-7:00pm 
o Wednesday: 8:30am-7:00pm 
o Thursday: 8:30am-7:00pm 
o Friday: 8:30am-5:00pm 

 
Open Door is located on 80 Beekman Avenue in Sleepy Hollow and can be reached at (914) 631-
4141 to schedule an appointment. 
 
About Open Door Family Medical Centers 

Open Door has received the highest Recognition as a Patient-Centered Medical Home™ (PPC-
PCMH™) from the National Committee for Quality Assurance (NCQA). This ranking distinguishes 
them from medical practices across the nation as less than 12 percent are presently eligible to achieve 
this advanced standing. The federally qualified community health center serves a multi-cultural 
community and has provided top quality medical, dental care and social services to the Westchester 
community, particularly the economically disadvantaged, for 38 years. Open Door has four centers in 
Westchester located in Ossining, Port Chester, Mt. Kisco and Sleepy Hollow. In addition, Open Door 
operates School-Based Health Centers in Port Chester at The Edison Elementary School, Kennedy 
Magnet School, Port Chester Middle School and Port Chester High School. In 2009, approximately 
40,000 patients were treated at Open Door, making nearly 170,000 patient visits. Over 13,483 
children were treated during that same year.  Funding for Open Door Family Medical Centers comes 
from local, state and federal grants as well as private foundations and individuals.  

 
 

 


